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This week the children have been continuing learning the story of ‘The Three Little Pigs” and have been acting it out 

by pretending to be different characters. In Maths Reception children have been learning all about money and have 

been counting out pennies to buy toys. Nursery children have been learning all about positional language directing 

the 3 little pigs to their houses.  

 
If you have any queries about your child’s learning staff are available on the door every day or a longer 

appointment can be made if needed. Please remember to email us any parent observations you do at home with your 

child- more information can be sent out. 

 

We are looking forward to our trip next week- please can children wear wellies and warm waterproof coats, hats and 

gloves. Please refer to the text message which was sent out regarding dinners. Any queries please see your key 

worker. 

 

 

 Notice Board/Dates for your Diary 

 We have an EYFS Parents Email which you are welcome to send any comments or enquiries to: 

eyfsparents@pikefold.manchester.sch.uk 

 Nursery and Reception class trip Thursday 8th February to Smithills Farm in Bolton. 

 Win an ipad! To be in with a chance of winning an Ipad please read letters sent home with your child this week 

and last week. There is also a copy of each letter on the school website here: 

http://www.pikefold.manchester.sch.u/page/school-lunches/18326. There are various ways you can enter, good 

luck! 

 Uniform shop on Monday 3-4pm next to the admin suite. 

 
 
 

 
At Home 

Ideas to help at home – Number of the week is 16. 

Reception homework- counting money. 

Encourage your child to practise writing their tricky 

words The, to, I, no, go, we, me, be, he, she. 

Encourage children to write their names. 

Stars of the Week  

This week’s Reception stars are: 
Miss Gates – Yusuf 

Mrs Hardy – Oskar 

Mrs McDonald – Sreya 

 

 

 
General Reminders 

 Please check out our website blog and leave any comments!: www.pikefold.manchester.sch.uk and click on the EYFS page.   

 Please ensure your child has a spare change of clothes (these can stay in our blue peg bags at school). 

 If you have any materials at home we could use for junk modelling (not toilet rolls or egg boxes) please bring in! 

 Please remember to email us any parent observations you do at home with your child- any queries please ask. 
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